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 2018/19-15 
 
MEMORANDUM  
 
To: All Faculty, Staff and Students 
 
cc: Chairs and Directors 
 
From: Cristina Amon, Dean 
  
Date: June 28, 2019 
 
Re: CEAB Accreditation Decisions 
 
 
In October 2018, our Faculty’s nine undergraduate programs underwent an accreditation 
review by the Canadian Engineering Accreditation Board (CEAB).  
 
The Board has advised us of their accreditation decisions. I am pleased to report that all 
nine of our undergraduate programs have been accredited for the maximum period of six 
years, to June 30, 2025. 
 
I would like to express my appreciation for the efforts of all involved in preparation for 
and throughout the CEAB visit.  
 
 

 
 
 
  


